
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd March 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have been able to secure a booking with a company called Outspoken Training to be able to 
offer Bikeability cycle training  again this year to children in Year 5. This course is the modern 
version of cycling proficiency, equipping pupils with the skills, confidence and enthusiasm to 
enable them to cycle more. 
The Bikeability cycle training teaches the  children to  master control of their bicycles off-road and 
leads them through to planning and making independent on-road journeys. 

We will have member of the Outspoken training team joining us to lead the training which will 
take the children through level 1 and level 2 of the course starting on Monday 22nd May and 
ending on Thursday 25th May. Lessons will take place during the day. 

If you would like you child to take part in this learning, please read the attached information 
carefully and complete the registration form. This should then be returned to school no later than 
Monday 13th March 2023.  

The children will need their cycles onsite each day of the course. Please note that bikes are not 
provided for the course. In preparation for this opportunity please find attached a Bikeability 
checklist to go through before the event. 

We look forward to a successful time together. 

With thanks 

 

Assistant Principal 

 

 

https://bikeability.org.uk/

